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ATLANTA REGIONAL COMMISSION 40 COURTLAND STREET, NE ATLANTA, GEORG!A 30303

. August 27, 2009

The Honorable Jere Wood, Mayor
City of Roswell
City Hall ~ 38 Hill Street

" Roswell, Georgia 30075

A L e s ot e e s on

' RE: Roswell Capital Improvements Element & Shott Term Work Program Updates

Dear Mayor Wood:

We are pleased to inform you that the Georgia Department of Community Affairs (DCA) has

determined that the Short Term Work Program (STWP) and Capital Improvements Element

(CIE) updates for Roswell meet the Minimum Standards and Procedures for Local Planning

(see attached letter). Roswell must adopt the CIE/STWP updates as amendment to your
-comprehensive plan prior to October 31% in order for DCA to extend the city’s Qualified Local
- Government (QLG) status.

Once the CIE/STWP has been officially adopted, please send us a copy of the adoption
resolution and any revisions so that we may forward this to DCA. Upon receiving notification
that these updates have been adopted, DCA will extend the city’s QLG status.

I commend you and the City of Roswell for your commitment to the comprehensive planning
process. Please contact Jared Lombard at 404-463-3302 if you have any questions or if we can
provide further assistance.

Sincerely,

Charles Krautler
Director

Enclosures: 1

¢ Stefanie Dye, Community Development Program Coordinator, City of Roswell
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